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From: <linee99@aol.com>
Date: Tuesday, February 08, 2011 10:12 AM
To: <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Subject: Re: Congratulations to Aaron & Dora
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Hi!! 
  
I will pass on the kind words.  Thank You so much for doing that for them.  They have been so excited 
and it's such a great story for them to tell everyone.  The hotel even got great shots of it for them.  I heard 
it went great and she was totally surprised.  Great Job!!! 
 


